
Re: Proposed Material Alterations to the Draft Clonmel and Environs Local Area Plan 
2024-2030 

I refer to the Proposed Material Alterations to the Draft Clonmel and Environs Local Area Plan 
2024-2030. 
 
The Proposed Material Alterations address the existing and projected accommodation needs 
of the Traveller Community in Clonmel. In particular, reference is made to the  

 where it has been identified that 3 additional units are required. See Proposed 
Amendment No. 11 on page 9 of the Proposed Material Alterations Report. 
 
I note that this proposal is also referred to in the Proposed Amendments to Appendix 7 of the 
Draft Local Area Plan: Strategic Flood Risk Assessment: see page 90 of the Proposed Material 
Alterations Report. 
 
Residents in the neighbourhood of  have made representations to me in 
relation to 

 
 
 
 

. 
 
Having considered these representations, I consider that they are reasonable and I am making 
this submission on behalf of the residents of the neighbourhood of . 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
__________________________ 
Councillor Richie Molloy, 
Mayor of Clonmel. 
 




